IMPORTANT INFORMATION - PLEASE READ -20TH MARCH 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We are working hard to continue to provide a supervised learning area for students whose parents/carers work have been identified by the government as key workers.

This offer extends to children who are on EHCP plans and children who are vulnerable and have a Social Worker.

If it is your intention to access this provision during the extended school closure, please could you read the information below carefully and complete the form ASAP.

Thank you to those parents/carer who have already contacted us and kindly ask that you also complete the form below ASAP.

Information from the DfF

- 1.If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be.
- 2.If a child needs specialist support, is vulnerable or has a parent who is a critical worker, then educational provision will be available for them.

Please ensure you have checked the 'key workers' list yourself before completing the form below.

Many thanks

Katie Rawcliffe Deputy Headteacher

•	Name
•	Student name
•	Student Year Group
	Section 100 to 1

•	Key worker occupation
•	When will provision be required
•	Reason for requirement
•	Special requirements
•	Any other information
	4
•	Statement of health I will NOT under any circumstances send my child into school it they, or anyone else in my household, is showing any signs of Covid-19 including a fever or persistent cough
	I agree to the above statement